
 carol singing 2020 
!!! Pre-registration required this year !!!!! 

REGISTRATION no later than 17.12.2019  
 

Since we do not have enough children and young people available for the carol singers campaign, we 
will not be able to visit all the houses in our village next January. 
On 4 January 2020, we will only visit those residents who have registered with us beforehand. 
Please register in advance in writing, by telephone, by e-mail or by whatsapp, if you wish a visit of the 
star singers on 4 January 2020. 
We are looking forward to many registrations and wish you and your families a peaceful pre-
Christmas season, happy holidays and a good start into the new year. 
 
Best regards 
Your carol singers team Kottweiler-Schwanden 
 
Contact details: 
Registration by telephone under: 44489 or 0173/6231495 (please from Monday to Friday after 12.00) 
Registration by Whatsapp under: 0173/6231495 
Registration by mail at: pfarramt.ramstein@bistum-speyer.de 
Written registrations per registration section: 
Please insert the section in the mailbox at the presbytery, Kirchenweg 1 or at Ute Lutz, Obermohrer 
Pfad 10. 

 ------------------------ Please detach here!----------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
I wish that the carol singers come to visit me on January 4, 2020 and attach the blessing to my house.  
 
Name: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
 


